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Dear Friend,
     The National Federation of the Blind of Pennsylvania (NFB of PA) is a statewide organization that believes in the full capacity of blind people and has the power, influence, diversity, and determination to help transform our dreams into reality. We are a 501(c)(3) nonprofit volunteer membership organization comprised of blind and interested sighted persons of all ages, their families, and friends. Our committed local chapters, divisions, committees, programs, and well-trained leaders help newly blind people adjust to vision loss, promoting the full participation and integration of the blind in our communities. 
     We offer training, advocacy and mentoring to blind children and adults all over the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania with chapter level groups and special interest divisions. We provide education and advocacy to Parents of blind children who are in the K-12 system. In addition, we provide scholarships to college level students to help off-set the increase cost of education. Wee work at both the state and local levels to remove legal, economic, and societal barriers so that blind people can participate fully in employment, education, recreation, and all other aspects of life. We believe education can dispel the myths regarding the effect of blindness on abilities. 
We are asking for monetary support from people like you--so that we can continue with our mission.  All funds raised will allow for the sustainability and expansion of our educational and  advocacy work.  The NFB of PA carries out   these efforts through the dedication and commitment of volunteers.  No member at any level is financially compensated for their work.   
Our annual convention this year will be taking place in Pittsburgh at the Sheraton Station Square hotel from November 10 through 13. At our annual convention is where most of our fund raising efforts take place with door prizes, auctions, and raffles. All tax-deductible contributions of  merchandise and financial gifts will allow the NFB of Pennsylvania to continue our mission. We hope you will be able to help us  with a gift that we can use as a door prize or fundraiser item. Any and all  support is appreciated.  
For more information about the National Federation of the Blind of Pennsylvania, please visit our website at www.nfbp.org, or learn more about our convention by visiting www.nfbp.org/convention.  
Sincerely, 
National Federation of the Blind of Pennsylvania 


